Debra ThomEson

From: Ron Loesch <captainron389@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 4:33 PM

To: Debra Thompson; Jody Tow

Subject: Tax Free Day request

March 20, 2015
Dear Mayor & Borough Assembly:

On behalf of the Petersburg Chamber of Commerce and its retail committee, | ask that the Assembly
allow two sales tax free days in 2015.

The first event is scheduled to take place on May 2, the second on Oct. 3.

Petersburg businesses continue to report increased customer traffic and retail sales during the tax
free days. These two events give shoppers yet more reasons to shop at local businesses, rather than
at "Big Box Stores" or on the intemet.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Ron Loesch, Board Member
PETERSBURG CHAMBER OF COMMERCE



